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NEWS
AND

VIEWS

MARKHAM SENIORS ACTIVITY CENTRE 22 WATER STREET, MARKHAM, ON

PRESIDENT’S REPORT… Les Miscampbell

DEC-JAN 2024-25

Hello Everyone, 
The festive season will soon be upon us. It seems to arrive earlier each year. The club will be 
closed for the holidays from Dec. 21st until re-opening Jan. 6th, 2025. The auditorium floor is still 
scheduled to be replaced Dec. 16th and the work completed by Jan. 6th 2025. The auditorium 
will be out of service for this period. 
It was my honour to participate in the Remembrance Day Service at the Cenotaph on Nov. 9th 
and to lay a wreath there on behalf of the OAIA. It made me mindful of the many rights and 
freedoms we all enjoy as a result of the sacrifices made by those who served and fought for us 
in the past.   
The draft minutes from the Annual General Meeting held Oct. 21st are now available in the 
library for your review. Along with the other members of the Board I look forward to our annual 
meeting as it provides us an opportunity to share information with you and to also recognize and 
thank the member volunteers who run our programs and help out at the club in a variety of ways. 
You may have noticed that a new tree has been planted near our front entrance. Unfortunately, 
the lines in our parking areas are not scheduled to be painted until the spring. 
I’ve been informed of a transportation service offered in York Region that may be of interest to 
you if you are 65 or older. The service named: On-Request 65+ offers safe transportation from 
your home to any location in York Region within 5 kilometers. This can be a bank, grocery store, 
medical appointment or community centre. The service hours are 7:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. To book 
a ride or obtain more information call: 1-866 744-1119. 
Please remember Covid-19 and seasonal flu variations are still with us. If you do not feel well, 
please stay at home, test yourself and only return to the club when you are sure it is safe for you 
and others to do so. Wearing a mask is an individual choice but it is still strongly encouraged  
indoors by health professionals. 
On behalf of your Board, I wish you and your loved ones, peace, good will and all the very best 
over the festive season and coming New Year.    
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MEMORIAL POSTINGS
At the October 2024 board meeting, the board approved the posting of a memorial for 
recently deceased members in the club newsletter.  The current form used to request a 
special occasion card has been updated so that when a member requests that a card be sent 
in the event of a death, they can also request a newsletter memorial posting. The deceased 
member’s name will be the only information included in the newsletter posting. If there are 
any postings, they will appear in this space. 

There are no memorial postings for this edition of the newsletter

Markham Seniors Activity Centre - 22 Water Street, Markham, ON  L3P 7P9

Phone: 905-294-5111   OAIA website: www.markhamseniorcentre.com

The News & Views is published nine times annually

 Newsletter Contact - newsandviewsmarkham@gmail.com
 Note - Members are reminded both they and the public can view the newsletter at:    
 www.markhamseniorcentre.com. Use caution before providing personal information.

 DISCLAIMER The publication of any advertisements in this newsletter is not to be construed as an endorsement 
of the product or service offered unless it is strictly stated in the ad that there is an endorsement or approval.
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Our club President Les Miscampbell laying a wreath on behalf of Older 
Adults in Action at the Remembrance day ceremony. 
Our club President Les Miscampbell laying a wreath on behalf of Older 
Adults in Action at the Remembrance day ceremony. 
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2024 Monster Bash Luncheon 

Thank You 

The Monster Bash Luncheon was held on Friday, October 25, 2024. Jeanne Colvin, Convenor, 
would like to thank all of the volunteers for their help. Without volunteers, the luncheon would not 
have been such a success. Thanks go out to: 

Janet Whiteley—MC, Al Falcao—Piano Player, Muriel Thompson—Hallowe’en themed    
centerpieces, Mary Lou Busato, Donna McGraw, Joan Green, Jean Evelyn, Margaret Crowley, 
Gloria Smith, Maureen Ledgard, Heather Lamacchia, Esther Morresi, Margaret Hawryluk, and 
Janet Anderson. 

A BIG thank you as well to all of the donors for their wonderful door prizes: 

Mayor Frank Scarpitti - City of Markham 

Melanie Cramp - Amica Unionville 

Pamela Nitert - Amica Swan Lake 

Ann Corrigan - Bloom Retirement Stouffville 

Esther Cho - Chartwell Rouge Valley 

Linda Robinson - Chartwell Oak Ridges 

Neil Garland - Dixon-Garland Funeral Home 

Paul Cicchini - Duchess of Markham 

Anne & Mario Folco - Folco’s Ristorante 

Mike Wong - Food Basics 

Mike Williamson - Loblaws Markham 

Christina Cammasoli - Tim Horton’s (Hwy 7 near Wootten Way) 

Tom Olidis - Station Pizza Parlour & Spaghetti House 

Sean VanSpall - Vanspall’s No Frills, Markham 

The OAIA Board of Directors would also like to extend their sincere thanks to Jeanne Colvin,
Convenor, for organizing another wonderful event. We recognize that it takes a tremendous effort 
to organize events for the membership. Thank you, Jeanne. 
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Hello from the Wednesday Afternoon Knitting Club. 

We have enjoyed knitting for everyone this year and would like to thank the members for their  
interest in our projects. 

Also many thanks to the people who have donated materials to keep us producing the many items 
for you. 

Remember to keep an eye on our cabinet for the changing products. 

The days are closing in on us but by the middle of this month the shortest day of the year will turn 
things around and the days will be getting longer again. 

We hope you have a good holiday and come back in January.  It is a great time of the year. 

Be safe. 

Joyce Bulgin - Convenor 

MELODY MAKERS 

The final concert of 2024 took place on Monday November 25th. 

Due to the auditorium being closed Dec 16 to Jan 6 we cannot have our usual 
Xmas concert in December.   

Our regular last Monday of the month concerts will continue starting Monday, 
January 27th. 

Please come to enjoy and support the band. 

Norma Matus. 
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TAI CHI 

The last Tai Chi class ended on November 6th. The new session, which commenced on 
November 13th, comprises of the (5) classes that will end on December 11, 2024. 

A new session will commence on Wednesday, January 8, 2025, from 10:30 am to 11:30 am.
A sign-in sheet will be inserted in the book at the front desk at a later date. 

May Annamunthodo, Convenor 

Nancy Kamanga, Co-Convenor 

ART PROGRAMS 
Water Colors - Tuesday Morning  9-30-12:00pm & Afternoon 1:00-3:30pm. 

January 14, 21 & 28. February 4, 18 & 25. (No class February 11), March 4  

Limited spaces available 

     Acrylics - Wednesday Afternoon 1:00-3:30pm. 

January 15, 22 & 29. February 5, 19 & 26. (No class February 12), March 5 

Waiting list only 

Please sign up in the binder at the Front Desk. 

Convenor—Susan Flatt 
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CURRENT EVENTS PLUS GROUP 

The Group Gathers Every Wednesday  

in the West Activity Room from 1:00 to 3:00 pm. 

 Come and join our “Group”. The program consists of members  
getting to know each other through, sharing humour, discussing 
current local and world events, plus other subjects of interest.     
Pictures and videos related to the subjects of the day will be        
presented by a member and viewed on a large movie screen. 

On entering, please sign in and deposit your $0.50 in the     

”Room  Fee”    basket.   

Do come and enjoy each other’s company. 

See you all on Wednesday afternoons.   

 Carol McKnight   Robin Bryan 

 Convenor  Co-Convenor 
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DJEMBE DRUMMING
Wednesdays Noon ─ 1:00 p.m. 

In the Craft Room.  
Sign up at the front desk.
Cost depends on number 

of participants.
Diana Baron, Convenor

CANASTA
We meet from 1 p.m. — 4 p.m. in the west room every Thursday for  
a fun afternoon and camaraderie. If you are interested in learning a  

new card game or to renew your skills... contact the front desk

905-294-5111, Keith Shopman

MONDAY MORNING BRIDGE
9:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.

In the Craft Room. 
Come out and enjoy a game with 

friends and neighbours

Margaret Crowley - Convenor

From The Travel Desk  

We have just finished our last trip of the year. What a way to end the year. We went to the 
Shaw Festival at Niagara-on-the-Lake to see a live performance of "My Fair Lady". What a  
performance! It was lovely---a real feel good show. The feedback has been all good. The  
music, dancing, costumes, singing and acting were terrific. Kristi Frank (Elisa Doolittle) had 
a very powerful and beautiful voice. The actors who played Elisa's father and Professor 
Higgins were understudies and both turned in powerful performances. The whole cast and 
crew put on  a terrific show. After the show, we went to Niagara Falls to have dinner at the 
Revolving Restaurant at the top of the Skylon Tower. We enjoyed a beautiful view of the 
Canadian and U.S. falls all lit up for the Christmas season. After dinner, we were able to get 
a view of all the Christmas decorations at ground level. This trip sold out in just over two 
hours. We could have taken a second bus, but were unable to get additional tickets for a 
second show. After talking to Craig, and informing him that there were quite a few empty 
seats in the centre section of the  theatre, we found out that the tickets in this area were 
$150 and up.  That would have made the trip very expensive. After talking with the people 
on the trip, they were pleased with their seats. We had a terrific group of people. Thank you 
very much for traveling with us. Our Driver, Doug, was a real treasure. He was so 
informative, interesting and entertaining. We hope we can have Doug for future trips
in 2025. 

Please note that the Travel Desk will close on Thursday, November 21, 2024 and will 
reopen  after the end of January 2025. The exact date will be determined at a later date
in 2025. 

The Travel Team would like to take this opportunity to thank all who have travelled with us 
this year and hope to see many familiar faces and some new faces in 2025. 

Finally, we would like to take this opportunity to wish each and everyone a very Merry 
Christmas, Happy Holidays, Season’s Greetings, Happy Hanukah. Whatever way you 
celebrate this wonderful time of the year, stay safe, stay well.  Enjoy! 

Mary Lou Busato, Convenor 
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Dixon-Garland
Funeral Home
dixongarland.com
905-294-2030

Happy Christmas
May 2025 
Be full of Light!

Merry     Bright &

 Merry Christmas 
  & Happy New Year!

“May your holidays 
bring you the  

gifts of love, peace  
and good health.”

ReaKaren

Ward 4 Councillor

To keep informed on Markham and Ward 4 issues, visit:
www.karenrea.ca  or email:  krea@markham.ca

Tel.  905.479.7751

MARKHAM DISTRICT 
VETERANS ASSOCIATION

NEW MEMBERS 
WELCOMEOUR MEMBERSHIP 

OFFERS:
 

CARDS/EUCHURE |Occasional MEALS/DINNERS  

MeAt Draws | Karaoke | Bus Trips 

POOL TABLE | ELECTRONIC DART BOARDS 

We ALSO Plan Events For: New Years Eve, Dinners and Dances, 
Robbie Burns, St. Patricks

And to Everyone, We offer HALL RENTALS - Perfect For:

CONTACT US TO INQUIRE!

Showers    Weddings    Birthdays    Dances
Celebrations of Life    Special Occasions   

KITCHEN FACILITIES

905-294-3159 markhamveterans@rogers.com 7 Washington St. Markham ON, L3P 2R3
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C A L L  T O D AY  T O  B O O K  A  T O U R  &  C O M P L I M E N TA RY  L U N C H

At Amica Senior Lifestyles, the day is yours to spend any way you wish.  

Whether you like to keep busy and stay social or relax and take things at your  

own pace, we’ll work to discover what makes you, you. Together we’ll create  

a senior living experience that’s all yours, including personalized, professional  

care that evolves to meet your needs, even as those needs change. And,  

like spending the afternoon shooting the breeze, that never gets old. 

CALLING THE SHOTS 
NEVER GETS OLD

A M IC A  U N ION V I L L E   905 -947-9990  

A M IC A  S WA N L A K E   905 -201- 6058   
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Ever thought about living 
with your best friend?

Experience the joy of sharing and companionship in our 
spacious two-bedroom suites.

INDEPENDENT LIVING | ASSISTED LIVING | RESPITE STAYS

Visit our residence at 40 Freel Lane, Stouffville, ON 

or online at StouffvilleCreekRetirement.com

Book your personal tour: Call (905) 642-2902
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* Some conditions may apply.
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905 642-5626 
135 Mostar St, Stouffville

BloomStouffville.ca 
Apartments and services for retirees

Contact Ann for a personalized tour.

You will feel safe
You will have many services at your disposal

Our caring staff will be at your service

It is just as priceless
for us as it is for you!
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Why Choose HearWay?

4591 Hwy. 7, #115
Unionville, ON L3R 1M6

289.554.9754
www.hearway.ca

Lyle Mirrett, HIS 
Hearing Instrument Specialist 

I have worked as a hearing instrument specialist at some 
reputable hearing clinics for the past 6 years. After gaining 
experience, I decided to open my own practice with a mission 
of delivering the highest quality of hearing healthcare to my 
patients.“Always delivering best practices with the client’s  
lifestyle in mind.”

My hearing clinic stands firmly on the core values of  
professionalism, reliability, care, and quality. I adopt a  
client-centric approach to carefully listen to your concerns  
and work with you to design customized treatment plans.

I am well-versed with the latest technologies and  
advancements in the hearing healthcare domain and  
focus on implementing the best industry practices. I am  
also the recipient of the 2021 Charles Holland Award, which 
represents a model of hearing excellence across Canada.

 Free hearing tests  
      and consultations

 Free hearing tests  
      and consultations

 Hearing healthcare  
      education and more

 Lifetime hearing aid  
      maintenance

 Hearing aid repairs  Hearing aid programming

 Tinnitus management  Free wax removal

 Mobile/At-Home Services

Whether you are facing hearing loss symptoms for the first time or need help 
with choosing the right hearing aid for your lifestyle, I am here to help.

Personalized Hearing Care
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CALLING BIRDS

CHRISTMAS

DAYS

DRUMMERS

DRUMMING

FRENCH HENS

GEESE

GOLDEN RINGS

LAYING

LEAPING

LORDS

MAIDS

MILKING

PARTRIDGE

PEAR TREE

PIPERS

PIPING

SWANS

SWIMMING

TURTLE DOVES

TWELVE

12 Days of Christmas12 Days of Christmas
DIRECTIONS:  Find and circle the  vocabulary words in the grid.  Look for 

them in all directions including backwards and diagonally.
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